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Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

From: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health
Sent: Thursday, February 17, 2011 6:25 PM
To: Jacob_Henry@URSCorp.com
Cc: KTourloukis@chevron.com; Rachel_Naccarati@URSCorp.com
Subject: RO2892: Sunol Spill Site

Jacob,  
  
Based on yoru request, the schedule for work plan submittal for case RO2892 is extended to March 31, 2011. 
  
Regards, 
Jerry Wickham 
Alameda County Environmental Health 
  

From: Jacob_Henry@URSCorp.com [Jacob_Henry@URSCorp.com] 
Sent: Thursday, February 17, 2011 4:48 PM 
To: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health 
Cc: KTourloukis@chevron.com; Rachel_Naccarati@URSCorp.com 
Subject: Sunol Spill Site 

 
Jerry,  
 
     CPL and URS are still determining the best approach with respect to the hillside source area. Therefore, I would like to 
ask for an extension for the requested work plan in the ACEHD letter dated December 9, 2010. Would March 31, 2011 
work for ACEHD?  
 
Thank you  
 
Jacob T. Henry, P.G. 
Senior Geologist 
URS Corporation 
1333 Broadway, Suite 800 
Oakland, CA 94612-1924 
Office: 510-874-3252 
Cell: 510-926-0464 
Fax: 510-874-3268 
jacob_henry@urscorp.com 
 

This e-mail and any attachments contain URS Corporation confidential information that may be proprietary or privileged. If you receive this message in error or are 
not the intended recipient, you should not retain, distribute, disclose or use any of this information and you should destroy the e-mail and any attachments or 
copies. 
 
 


